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In this time of the pandemic crisis we run the

risk of focusing on the problems which

surround us and less on spiritual things. We

miss the mark big time if we fail to look inward

and upward.

  

I find the words of the apostle Paul to the

Colossian brethren most helpful at this critical

time.

 

“let heaven fill your thought.   Do you not think

only about things down here on earth, for you

died when Christ died and your real life is

hidden with Christ in God? And when Christ

who is your real life is revealed to the whole

world you will share in all his glory” - Col 3:2- 4
 

As we move forward into the uncertain future

let me encourage you to get your eyes off the

gloom which threatens to engulf us and focus

on the glory which awaits all those whose

hearts are set on things above.



Dear Lord . . . .

In this time of global crisis , we lift our

faith to you , and we pray for your mercy

on our nation and all nations . We pray

for your provision for our countries ,

businesses , churches , and schools . Lord ,

we thank you since this pandemic you

have provided for our families and kept

us healthy , we are forever grateful to

you ! Lord , we pray for hope , strength ,

guidance , protection and divine healing

for those who are affected by the virus

in various parts of the world , and we

pray for peace and comfort to families

who have lost a loved one from Covid19 .

 

 Dear Lord , we pray that you will watch

over our nurses , all the doctors and

medical personnel , who work tirelessly ,

trying to save the lives of their patients .

May You give them strength and health

to do their heroic jobs . Every day they

leave their homes to care for the sick .

Every day they live in fear of bringing

the virus home to their families . We

pray that you will put a hedge of

protection around them , keep them

safe in their going out and coming in .

May your will be done . . .In Jesus name

amen !

 

Officer 

Tafari Williams

Prayer Time

 

 

 

Calling all
Bookworms

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Our church is looking to create a library of

books available for church members to

read. We are looking to create a collection

of a wide range of books. This can include

poetry books, novels, research books,

religious books, theology, etc.

 

We would love for you to get involved in

creating this space that can serve the

needs of our members.

 

All books must be in a good condition.
 

If you are interested in donating books,

please contact Sis Lola Hughes via email
lolah54@gmail.com.
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Testimony Time
 

If you would like for your personal

testimony to be featured in our monthly

newsletter, please contact Sis Lola Hughes

via lolah54@gmail.com

 

 



We are Here for You
 

 

 

The food bank is still open for those in

need of help and we are currently

operating by the health guidelines given by

the government.

 

We understand that this can be a difficult

time for those who are struggling, therefore

please spread the word to those in your

local community.

 

If you are in need of help or want to get

involved in the church’s efforts, please

contact the admin office.

 

Tel: 020 7737 0963
 

Email: admin@ntcgbrixton.org
 

Website:https://ntcgbrixton.org
 
Lambert Road, Brixton, SW2 5BB
 

Dr Labinjo: flabinjo@yahoo.co.uk
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